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Newcomers & Housing in Huron-Perth: A Research Project 

November 1-30, 2024,  

 

We want to hear from you! Join the Newcomer & Housing in Huron-Perth: A Research Project study. 

You’ll be asked to participate in a 75-minute group discussion. For your time, we will provide each 

participant with a $50 grocery store gift card. 

 

Encourage your family, friends, neighbours and co-workers, who meet our requirements as set out in 

the following section, to participate. 

 

Eligible participants must:   

●     Have moved to Canada from another country in the last five years  

●     Live in Huron or Perth County 

●     Be older than 18 

●     Review and fill out the information and consent form  

 

What do you need to know about the study?  

The study aims to explore the housing experiences of immigrants and newcomers to Canada who have 

moved to Huron or Perth counties since 2018 through focus group sessions. The aim of the study is to 

https://huroncounty.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=65f1284167dc8dad650e4c084&id=6e1dec2475&e=ad53eb2c71


better understand the experiences newcomers to the Huron – Perth region go through in terms of 

access to housing or accommodation. 

 

This study seeks to hear directly from 30 – 50 immigrants and newcomers to Canada. 

During small group discussions, you will be asked to share:  

●     How you found your place to live 

●     Your current housing situation  

●     Your feelings about the community  

 

The information and insights gathered will be shared with over 25+ organizations to improve the way 

they are working with immigrants and refugees. Results and findings of the study shall also be available 

to the public through reports and publication posted on the Huron County website. 

 

Thank you for considering this request. Together, we’re building a stronger community for immigrants 

and newcomers to Canada! 
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